
 
 

OFFICE OF THE 

Vice-President (Student Life) 
Date​: 05/07/2019 
To​: Students’ Union Council  
Re​: Vice-President (Student Life) 2019/20 Report # 1 

 
Dear Council, 
 
Welcome to my first executive report! Our executive team spent the last week at our transition 
retreat and I found it to be immensely helpful and impactful. I spent the weekend moving 
houses, and finally got some time to relax and unwind on Sunday night. I’m feeling very 
optimistic about the upcoming year and excited to start working on our goals and projects. I 
hope that this year will be an opportunity for us all to grow, share knowledge, and inspire 
positive change on our campus and in our community.  
 
1. Student Group Committee 
The Student Group Committee is composed of two members from Students’ Council, the 
Vice-President (Student Life), Vice-President (Academic), and four students-at-large. ​The 
committee is responsible for the oversight of student groups, and may make determinations in 
regards to complaints against student groups and appeals by student groups to decisions 
made by Student Group Services.​ Today, the internal committee met to work to resolve some 
concerns with bylaw 5100 and the creation of this committee, and I’m excited for this 
committee to begin operating soon. 
 
2. Personal Announcements 
Vice-President Statt and I will be in Montreal near the end of the month for the Studentcare 
conference, where we will be learning about mental health and the Health and Dental Plan. If 
anyone has questions about Studentcare, I am happy to meet or chat over email after the 
conference.  
 
3. Office Hours  
I will hold my office hours from 12:00-1:00PM on Monday for the Spring and Summer months. 
During this time you are welcome to drop into my office in SUB 2-900 to chat. If this time does 
not work for you, you are welcome to schedule an appointment by emailing 
jared.larsen@su.ualberta.ca  

 
4. Closing 
Thank you very much for reading my report. I am looking forward to getting to know all of you, 
and I feel confident that we have a great year ahead of us. Feel free to contact me at any time, 
and I will be sure to get back to you within two business days. Finally, if you haven’t seen 
Endgame yet, go see Endgame. 
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Cheers, 
 

 
University of Alberta Students’ Union Vice-President (Student Life) 
Jared Larsen  
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